
  

SPOTLIGHT ON….. 

Each half term, we will be shining the SPOTLIGHT on different SEND 
provisions within our school. This may include one of our Enhanced 
Resource Provisions, interventions we run or staff members. 

This half term, we shine the spotlight on…. 

 Fresh Start 

Based on our Reception / Key Stage One Phonics Programme (Read 
Write Inc.), Fresh Start is a Phonics programme that supports children 
in upper Key Stage Two. Children who are working below age-related 
expectations receive regular interventions to improve their reading   
accuracy, fluency and stamina. With support from the dedicated Fresh 
Start Teaching Assistants, our children have been shown to make    
accelerated progress as well as improving their reading confidence and 
enjoyment. If you have any questions about Fresh start, please speak 
to Mrs Taylor (Fresh Start Leader) 

At Stockingford Academy, we pride ourselves on our ‘Open Door Policy’. If you have any questions or con-
cerns about your child (with or without a diagnosis of SEND), you can contact: 

Ms Sparrow (Assistant Head Teacher—Pastoral and Inclusion) 

Mrs Taylor (SENCO) - sarah.taylor@stockingfordacademy.org  

Miss Barlow (SEND / Inclusion Teaching Assistant) 

Plans for next academic year 

It is really important that school and families work in partnership to support all children, especially 
children with Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND). 

Next year, you will receive either a SEND newsletter or be invited to a family coffee morning/
afternoon each month. 

Our SEND newsletter will explain a different area of SEND within our school in ‘Spotlight on...’. You 
will also receive information about upcoming events or courses that may be of interest.  

Family coffee meetings are held on a half-termly basis. Different people may be invited (such as 
School Nurse, Roots to Branches Autism Network) to offer further support. It is a chance to ask     
questions, seek advice and meet other families with a SEND child on an informal basis. All families 
are welcome.  
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